
 
 
 

 
 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

This week we have been thinking about those left fortunate then ourselves, especially refugees from 

other parts of the world seeking safety in this country. You may want to listen to the Michael 

Murpogo ‘Point of View’ broadcasted on Radio 4 on Sunday 19th September about ‘Little Amal’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m000zl05  

We will be discussing with the school council ways in which we can support those less fortunate then 

ourselves. 

New Chair of Governors 

This week you will have received a letter, introducing the new Chair of Governors, Alexis Gardner.  

She is an experienced governor and has been a member of a Governing Body of a local school for 

many years.  The Governing Body has also been enhanced by four new governors who will continue 

to support the school by strategically driving up standards and making sure that we provide the 

children with a well balanced curriculum in a safe environment. 

Book marks 
 
Today the children will be coming home with a bookmark to support their reading.  We have 
been working hard this week to ensure that the children are on the correct band for their 
reading and as a school, we are having a big push to ensure that they are 
developing in their reading skills, including fluency and comprehension.   
 
The bookmarks are to support you and your children when they are reading at 
home with the questions that you ask them about the text.  It is imperative that 
the children thoroughly understand what they are reading and can answer a 
range of questions about the text.  If you have any questions about this or how you can help 
your child more at home, please contact Miss Preece. 
 
Book Fair 

 
We are delighted to tell you that Scholastic Book Fair will be delivered to our school on 
Wednesday 13th October and will be with us for a week.  We will be taking each class to have a 
browse around the books during the day on Thursday 14th October and then we will be opening 
the fair after school from the 14th for you to choose books with your children.  There will be 
books suitable for all ages.  More details will be sent out shortly.  

 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m000zl05


 

School Money 

Could all outstanding payments please be made as soon as possible.  If you are unable to do this 

please contact the school office to arrange a payment schedule.   

Mcmillan Coffee Morning 

Today is McMillan Coffee Morning, we have not held a coffee morning in school as we have 

continued with Covid-19 restrictions, however this is a charity the school has previously 

supported and will do so in the future.  If you would like to make a donation, hold your own 

coffee morning or just like to know more about the charity please see 

https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/ 

Yoga Day 

Monday the whole school took part in yoga day, it was a huge success with the children 

building on previous learning.  All of the children enjoyed the yoga lesson and learned 

ways to support their physical and mental well-being.  We look forward to more yoga 

classes in the future. 

Morrisons 

You may have seen the banner on the school gates regarding Morrisons offering garden 

equipment.  Please support the school by naming Nursery Hill  as your chosen school if 

you shop at Morrisons. Please register at the ‘MyMorrisons’ app.  This equipment would 

be put to great use by the children in our upcoming gardening club.  Look out for more 

details. 

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to the following children who have returned to school with a positive attitude to learning: 

EYFS – Macaualay & Daisy 

Year 1 – Aaliyah & Roman 

Year 2 – Roxanna & Joseph 

Year 3/4 – Skye-Brooke & Shane 

Year 5/6 – Miley-Mae & Charlie 

Attendance 

Week commencing 13th September 

Class Percentage 

EYFS 91% 

Year 1 90% 

Year 2 95.3% 

Year 3/4 87.7% 

Year 5/6 88.2% 
Our school target is 96%. Come on everyone, we can do it! 

https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/

